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Correspondence Between
Staff and Applicant
Approval Letter




Catherine R. Wagenbach plans to put an addition on the back of her home.
This space will serve as an office and also provide space for a second
bathroom. This project has been approved by the Board of Villa Monterey
IV and has also been submitted to the Historical Society of Scottsdale. As
part of the application for Historic Residential Exterior Rehabilitation
(HRER) funding for exterior improvements to the property located at 7607
E. Northland with Townhouse Residential Historic Preservation (R4-4HP)
zoning surrounding nelghbors are asked to sign that they have been
informed. -
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Historic Preservation Exterior Rehabilitation Program Agreement

I, Catherine R. Wagenbach, living at 7607 E. Northland Drive,
‘Scottsdale, AZ have read and agree with the terms and conditions outlined in
the Historic Preservation Exterior Rehabilitation Program Agreement.
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Catherine R. Wagenbach April 11, 2018




